R
Redlands

SCHOOL OF MusiC

August 17, 2016

Mr. Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation Inc.
P.O. Box 260818

Lakewood, CO 80215

Dear Tobin,

I am writing to thank you for the Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.’s assistance with moving fourteen
of our pianos in July, 2016. Valued at $4,900, theé in-kind contribution of professional piano moving
services was extremely helpful to University of Redlands School of Music as we are opening the new
facilities for the Community School of Music and the Arts.

The Foundation’s support for the musical community in Redlands is greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Andrew R. Glendening, D. Mus

Dean
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